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SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE

NOVEMBER 14, 2000

Question No. 33-32:

Depreciation – Given the references to the net salvage levels set forth in the 1993 depreciation study please specifically state if the Company still believes the results of its 1993 study were reasonable at the time made and whether the Company believes that transactions or occurrences subsequent to the 1993 study produced results that demonstrate the inappropriateness of some values estimated in the 1993 study.  To the extent the Company believes that certain of the values estimated in the 1993 study are no longer reasonable or appropriate, specifically identify each such mortality characteristics and all the reasons why the Company no longer believes they are reasonable and appropriate.

Supplemental Response No. 33-32:

The 1993 study determined net salvage factors that were reasonable at that time.  As is evident from the discussions on pages 14 through 27 of Exhibit JSF-3 and in the two volumes of study work papers, later events have dictated that some of the 1993 study salvage and cost of removal factors be changed.  The needed changes and their reasons are stated in the Exhibit and in the two volumes of study work papers that are available for review at the Austin offices of American Electric Power Company (AEP), 400 West 15th Street, Suite 610, Austin Texas 78701, telephone number (512) 481-4547, during normal business hours.
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